
The Blues Intergovernmental
Council (BIC) will host a
series of public engagement
sessions this fall. The public
is invited to attend and learn
about the BIC’s purpose,
hear updates on the BIC’s
work product, hear updates
on the Blue Mountains
Forest Plan Revision process,
and ask questions or share
concerns. 

YOU'RE INVITED

For questions, additional information, or to receive the dial-in instructions for the
Zoom, please email bluesintergovernmentalcouncil@gmail.com 
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